
 

March 14, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Jeff King, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 341-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator King: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 482 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 482 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 482 would require a prosecuting attorney or judicial officer to petition the court for an 

expungement of the record upon dismissal of charges or declining to prosecute a person who was 

arrested due to mistaken identity or because another person used the identifying information of 

the arrestee.  There would be no docket fee for an expungement action initiated by a prosecuting 

attorney or judicial officer.  The bill would reorganize existing expungement statutes based on 

the new provisions and would define the term “mistaken identity.” 

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration indicates SB 482 would have a negligible fiscal 

effect on Judicial Branch expenditures.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary  


